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We all know that we are at risk for a destructive earthquake. Please support this 

study so that responsible entities, including governments, businesses, and non-

profits, have enough data to formulate a plan for our safety in the event of disaster. 

Thank you for being safe rather than sorry. Let's hurry, just in case! 


